
 
 
 
 

I-94 Expansion Project Letters of Support - Table of Contents 
 
 
I-94 West Corridor Coalition      2 
 
City of St. Michael       3 
 
Greater St. Cloud Development Corporation    4 
 
City of Rogers        6 
 
King Solutions        7 
 
City of Monticello       8 
 
City of Otsego        9 
 
Wright County        10 
 
I-94 West Chamber of Commerce     12 
 
City of Dayton        13 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

April 11, 2022 
 

The Honorable David E. Price 
Chairman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 
  
The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Mr. Price and Mr. Diaz-Balart, 
 

I am writing this letter to express support for considering the I-94 Expansion Project as a Local Transportation Priority, to 
receive federal funding. This project will take place on Interstate 94 (I-94), between Albertville and Monticello, in Wright 
County, Minnesota, and will support the larger goal of decreasing travel time and accidents by providing an additional 
travel lane on I-94 from Maple Grove to St. Cloud. 

 
I-94 is a critical corridor that moves traffic across the upper Midwest, and in Minnesota links the Twin Cities Metropolitan 
area with the northern and western parts of the state. The ability of this artery to handle capacity efficiently and safely is 
key to Minnesota’s vitality. The completion of the I-94 Expansion project from Albertville to Monticello is crucial for 
enhanced economic development, increased safety, an improved quality of life, and increased freight mobility. 

 
The lane capacity expansion completion of Phase 1, from Rogers to St. Michael, has resulted in a 55% reduction in travel 
delay time through this stretch of road, close to 3 million square feet of new industrial development, and approximately 
$6.2 million in annual property tax increase. We expect for the Albertville to Monticello project to produce similar results. 

 
This project will create a westbound 3 lane section expansion from CSAH 37 to MnROAD including reconstructing/widening 
the CSAH 19 westbound bridge. This project is one of the last steps in completing the six-lane freeway expansion west of 
the Twin Cities. The project will provide lane continuity between projects currently in construction east of Albertville and 
west of Monticello scheduled for completion in the fall of 2022. The project is ready for design and construction. 

 
We are requesting federal funding for the $10 million project, which the Minnesota Department of Transportation (MnDOT) 
has committed $7 million. If we receive this funding, construction is assumed to start in 2023. 

 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Steve Bot 
Chairman 
I-94 West Corridor Coalition 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

April 11, 2022 
 

The Honorable David E. Price 
Chairman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and 
Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 
  
The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and 
Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Mr. Price and Mr. Diaz-Balart, 

11800 Town Center Dr. NE 
St. Michael, MN 55376 
Phone: 763-497-2041 

www.ci.st-michael.mn.us 

 

On behalf of the City of St. Michael, I’m writing this letter to express our support for considering the I-94 
Expansion Project as a Local Transportation Priority, to receive federal funding. This project will take place 
on Interstate 94 (I-94), between Albertville and Monticello, in Wright County, Minnesota, and will support 
the larger goal of decreasing travel time and accidents by providing an additional travel lane on I-94 from 
Maple Grove to St. Cloud. 

 
I-94 is a critical corridor that moves traffic across the upper Midwest, and in Minnesota links the Twin Cities 
Metropolitan area with the northern and western parts of the state. The ability of this artery to handle capacity 
efficiently and safely is key to Minnesota’s vitality. The completion of the I-94 Expansion project from 
Albertville to Monticello is crucial for enhanced economic development, increased safety, an improved quality 
of life, and increased freight mobility. 

 
The lane capacity expansion completion of Phase 1, from Rogers to St. Michael, has resulted in a 55% 
reduction in travel delay time through this stretch of road, close to 3 million square feet of new industrial 
development, and approximately $6.2 million in annual property tax increase. We expect for the Albertville to 
Monticello project to produce similar results. 

 
This project will create a westbound 3 lane section expansion from CSAH 37 to MnROAD including 
reconstructing/widening the CSAH 19 westbound bridge. This project is one of the last steps in completing 
the six-lane freeway expansion west of the Twin Cities. The project will provide lane continuity between 
projects currently in construction east of Albertville and west of Monticello scheduled for completion in the 
fall of 2022. The project is ready for design and construction. 

 
We are requesting federal funding for the $10 million project, which the Minnesota Department of 
Transportation (MnDOT) has committed $7 million. If we receive this funding, construction is assumed to 
start in 2023. Thank you for your funding consideration of this important project. 

 
Sincerely, 

Steven G. Bot, P.E. 
City Administrator/Public Works Director 



 

 
 

April 8, 2022 
 

The Honorable David E. Price 
Chairman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 
  
The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
 

Dear Mr. Price and Mr. Diaz-Balart: 
 

The Greater St. Cloud Development Corporation supports and advocates the I-94 Expansion 
Project as a Local Transportation Priority to receive federal funding. This project will take place 
on Interstate 94 (I-94), between Albertville and Monticello, in Wright County, Minnesota, and 
will support the larger goal of decreasing travel time and accidents by providing an additional 
travel lane on I-94 from Maple Grove to St. Cloud. 

 
I-94 is a critical corridor that moves traffic across the upper Midwest, and in Minnesota links 
the Twin Cities Metropolitan area with the northern and western parts of the state. The ability 
of this artery to handle capacity efficiently and safely is key to Minnesota’s vitality. The 
completion of the I-94 Expansion project from Albertville to Monticello is crucial for enhanced 
economic development, increased safety, an improved quality of life and increased freight 
mobility. 

 
The lane capacity expansion completion of Phase 1, from Rogers to St. Michael, has resulted in 
a 55% reduction in travel delay time through this stretch of road, close to 3 million square feet 
of new industrial development and approximately $6.2 million in annual property tax increase. 
We expect for the Albertville to Monticello project to produce similar results. 

 
This project will create a westbound three lane section expansion from CR 37/Albertville to 
Monticello including reconstructing/widening the CSAH 19 westbound bridge. This project is 
one of the last steps in completing the six-lane freeway expansion west of the Twin Cities. The 



project will provide lane continuity between projects currently in construction east of 
Albertville and west of Monticello scheduled for completion in the fall of 2022. The project is 
ready for design and construction. 

 
We are requesting federal funding for the $10 million project, to which the Minnesota 
Department of Transportation has committed $7 million. If we receive this funding, 
construction is assumed to start in 2023. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
 

Bryan Myres Patti Gartland 
GSDC Board Chair GSDC President



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

C!TY OF ROGERS 
 

 

 

City of Rogers 
22350 South Diamond Lake Road 

Rogers, Minnesota 55374 
Phone: 763.428.2253 

Fax: 763.428.4470 
www.cityofrogers.org 

 
April 8, 2022 
 
The Honorable David E. Price Chairman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515  

 
The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515  

 
Dear Mr. Price and Mr. Diaz-Balart, 
 
On behalf of the City of Rogers, I am writing this letter to express support for considering the I-94 Expansion Project as a 
Local Transportation Priority, to receive federal funding. This project will take place on Interstate 94 (l-94), between 
Albe11ville and Monticello, in Wright County, Minnesota, and will suppo11the larger goal of decreasing travel time and 
accidents by providing an additional travel lane on I-94 from Maple Grove to St. Cloud. 

 
I-94 is a critical corridor that moves traffic across the upper Midwest, and in Minnesota links the Twin Cities 
Metropolitan area with the northern and western parts of the state. The ability of this artery to handle capacity 
efficiently and safely is key to Minnesota's vitality. The completion of the I-94 Expansion project from Albertville to 
Monticello is crucial for enhanced economic development, increased safety, an improved quality of life, and increased 
freight mobility. 

 
The lane capacity expansion completion of Phase 1, from Rogers to St. Michael, has resulted in a 55% reduction in travel 
delay time through this stretch of road, close to 3 million square feet of new industrial development, and approximately 
$6.2 million in annual property tax increase. We expect for the Albertville to Monticello project to produce similar 
results. 

 
This project will create a westbound 3 lane section expansion from CSAH 37 to MnROAD including 
reconstructing/widening the CSAH 19 westbound bridge. This project is one of the last steps in completing the six-lane 
freeway expansion west of the Twin Cities. The project will provide lane continuity between projects currently in 
construction east of Albertville and west of Monticello scheduled for completion in the fall of 2022. The project is ready 
for design and construction. 

 
We are requesting federal funding for the $10 million project, which the Minnesota Department of Transportation 
(MnDOT) has committed $7 million. If we receive this funding, construction is assumed to start in 2023. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 
Steve Stahmer 
City Administrator 
 
City Administrator 



 
April 11, 2022 

 
The Honorable David E. Price Chairman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515  

 
The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515  
 
Dear Mr. Price and Mr. Diaz-Balart, 

 
I am writing this letter to express support for considering the I-94 Expansion Project as a Local Transportation 
Priority, to receive federal funding. This project will take place on Interstate 94 (I-94), between Albertville and 
Monticello, in Wright County, Minnesota, and will support the larger goal of decreasing travel time and accidents 
by providing an additional travel lane on I-94 from Maple Grove to St. Cloud. 

 
I-94 is a critical corridor that moves traffic across the upper Midwest, and in Minnesota links the Twin Cities 
Metropolitan area with the northern and western parts of the state. The ability of this artery to handle capacity 
efficiently and safely is key to Minnesota's vitality. The completion of the I-94 Expansion project from Albertville to 
Monticello is crucial for enhanced economic development, increased safety, an improved quality of life, and 
increased freight mobility. 

 
The lane capacity expansion completion of Phase 1, from Rogers to St. Michael, has resulted in a 55% reduction in 
travel delay time through this stretch of road, close to 3 million square feet of new industrial development, and 
approximately $6.2 million in annual property tax increase. We expect for the Albertville to Monticello project to 
produce similar results. 

 
This project will create a westbound 3 lane section expansion from CSAH 37 to MnROAD including 
reconstructing/widening the CSAH 19 westbound bridge. This project is one of the last steps in completing the six- 
lane freeway expansion west of the Twin Cities. The project will provide lane continuity between projects currently 
in construction east of Albertville and west of Monticello scheduled for completion in the fall of 2022. The project 
is ready for design and construction. 

 
We are requesting federal funding for the $10 million project, which the Minnesota Department of Transportation 
(MnDOT) has committed $7 million. If we receive this funding, construction is assumed to start in 2023. 

 
Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 
 

KING SOLUTIONS, INC. 
11011 HOLLY LANE N //DAYTON, MN 55369 
763.428.5464 (KING)// KINGSOLUTIONSGLOBAL.COM 
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April 8, 2022 
 

The Honorable David E. Price Chairman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515  

 
The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515  

 
Dear Mr. Price and Mr. Diaz-Balart, 
 
The City of Monticello is writing this letter to express support for considering the I-94 Expansion Project as a Local 
Transportation Priority, to receive federal funding. This project will take place on Interstate 94 (I-94), between 
Albertville and Monticello, in Wright County, Minnesota, and will support the larger goal of decreasing travel time 
and accidents by providing an additional travel lane on I-94 from Maple Grove to St. Cloud. 

 
I-94 is a critical corridor that moves traffic across the upper Midwest, and in Minnesota links the Twin Cities 
Metropolitan area with the northern and western parts of the state. The ability of this artery to handle capacity 
efficiently and safely is key to Minnesota's vitality. The completion of the I-94 Expansion project from Albertville to 
Monticello is crucial for enhanced economic development, increased safety, an improved quality of life, and 
increased freight mobility. 

 
The lane capacity expansion completion of Phase 1, from Rogers to St. Michael, has resulted in a 55% reduction in 
travel delay time through this stretch of road, close to 3 million square feet of new industrial development, and 
approximately $6.2 million in annual property tax increase. We expect for the Albertville to Monticello project to 
produce similar results. 

 
This project will create a westbound 3 lane section expansion from CSAH 37 to MnROAD including 
reconstructing/widening the CSAH 19 westbound bridge. This project is one of the last steps in completing the six- 
lane freeway expansion west of the Twin Cities. The project will provide lane continuity between projects currently 
in construction east of Albertville and west of Monticello scheduled for completion in the fall of 2022. The project 
is ready for design and construction. 

 
We are requesting federal funding for the $10 million project, which the Minnesota Department of Transportation 
(MnDOT) has committed $7 million. If we receive this funding, construction is assumed to start in 2023. 

 
Thank you for your consideration.  

 
www.ci.monticello.mn.us 

 
 



 
 
 

April 11, 2022 
 

The Honorable David E. Price Chairman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515  

 
The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515  

 
Dear Mr. Price and Mr. Diaz-Balart, 

 
I am writing this letter to express support for considering the I-94 Expansion Project as a Local Transportation Priority, to receive 
federal funding. This project will take place on Interstate 94 (I-94), between Albertville and Monticello, in Wright County, Minnesota, 
and will support the larger goal of decreasing travel time and accidents by providing an additional travel lane on I-94 from Maple 
Grove to St. Cloud. 

 
I-94 is a critical corridor that moves traffic across the upper Midwest, and in Minnesota links the Twin Cities Metropolitan area with 
the northern and western parts of the state. The ability of this artery to handle capacity efficiently and safely is key to Minnesota’s 
vitality. The completion of the I-94 Expansion project from Albertville to Monticello is crucial for enhanced economic development, 
increased safety, an improved quality of life, and increased freight mobility. 

 
The lane capacity expansion completion of Phase 1, from Rogers to St. Michael, has resulted in a 55% reduction in travel delay time 
through this stretch of road, close to 3 million square feet of new industrial development, and approximately $6.2 million in annual 
property tax increase. We expect for the Albertville to Monticello project to produce similar results. 

 
This project will create a westbound 3 lane section expansion from CSAH 37 to MnROAD including reconstructing/widening the 
CSAH 19 westbound bridge. This project is one of the last steps in completing the six-lane freeway expansion west of the Twin Cities. 
The project will provide lane continuity between projects currently in construction east of Albertville and west of Monticello 
scheduled for completion in the fall of 2022. The project is ready for design and construction. 

 
We are requesting federal funding for the $10 million project, which the Minnesota Department of Transportation (MnDOT) has 
committed $7 million. If we receive this funding, construction is assumed to start in 2023. 

 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jessica L. Stockamp 
Mayor 
City of Otsego, MN 

 

City of Otsego│13400 90th Street NE, Otsego, MN 55330│Tel. (763) 441-4414 Fax (763) 441-9163 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Board of Commissioners 

Christine Husom, District 1 
Darek Vetsch, District 2 
Mark Daleiden, District 3 
Mary Wetter, District 4 
Michael Kaczmarek, District 5 

 
 

3650 Braddock Ave. NE 
Buffalo, MN 55313 

 
Ph: (763) 682-7378 
Fax: (763) 682-6178 

 
www.co.wright.mn.us 

April 11, 2022 
 

The Honorable David E. Price Chairman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related 
Agencies  
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515  

 
The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related 
Agencies  
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515  

 
Dear Mr. Price and Mr. Diaz-Balart, 
 
We are writing this letter to express support for considering the I-94 Expansion Project as a 
Local Transportation Priority, to receive federal funding. This project will take place on 
Interstate 94 (I-94), between Albertville and Monticello, in Wright County, Minnesota, and 
will support the larger goal of decreasing travel time and accidents by providing an 
additional travel lane on I-94 from Maple Grove to St. Cloud. 

 
I-94 is a critical corridor that moves traffic across the upper Midwest, and in Minnesota 
links the Twin Cities Metropolitan area with the northern and western parts of the state. 
The ability of this artery to handle capacity efficiently and safely is key to Minnesota’s 
vitality. The completion of the I-94 Expansion project from Albertville to Monticello is 
crucial for enhanced economic development, increased safety, an improved quality of life, 
and increased freight mobility. 

 
The lane capacity expansion completion of Phase 1, from Rogers to St. Michael, has 
resulted in a 55 percent reduction in travel delay time through this stretch of road, close to 3 
million square feet of new industrial development, and approximately $6.2 million in 
annual property tax increase. We expect for the Albertville to Monticello project to produce 
similar results. 

 
This project will create a westbound 3 lane section expansion from CSAH 37 to MnROAD 
including reconstructing/widening the CSAH 19 westbound bridge. This project is one of 
the last steps in completing the six-lane freeway expansion west of the Twin Cities. The 
project will provide lane continuity between projects currently in construction east of 
Albertville and west of Monticello scheduled for completion in the fall of 2022. The project 
is ready for design and construction. 

 
We are requesting federal funding for the $10 million project, which the Minnesota 
Department of Transportation (MnDOT) has committed $7 million. If we receive this 
funding, construction is assumed to start in 2023. 

 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 



 
 
 

  
Christine Husom, District 1 Darek Vetsch, District 2 
County Board Chair 

 

 

Mark Daleiden, District 3 
 
 

Michael Kaczmarek, District 5 
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Mary Wetter, District 4 



 
April 8, 2022 
 
The Honorable David E. Price Chairman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515  
 
The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515  

 
Dear Mr. Price and Mr. Diaz-Balart, 
 
On behalf of the nearly 400 member businesses of the I-94 West Chamber of Commerce, I am writing this letter to express 
support for considering the I-94 Expansion Project as a Local Transportation Priority, to receive federal funding. This project 
will take place on Interstate 94 (I-94), between Albertville and Monticello, in Wright County, Minnesota, and will support the 
larger goal of decreasing travel time and accidents by providing an additional travel lane on I-94 from Maple Grove to St. 
Cloud. 
 
I-94 is a critical corridor that moves traffic across the upper Midwest, and in Minnesota links the Twin Cities Metropolitan area with the 
northern and western parts of the state. The ability of this artery to handle capacity efficiently and safely is key to Minnesota’s vitality. 
The completion of the I-94 Expansion project from Albertville to Monticello is crucial for enhanced economic development, increased 
safety, an improved quality of life, and increased freight mobility. 
 
The lane capacity expansion completion of Phase 1, from Rogers to St. Michael, has resulted in a 55% reduction in travel delay time 
through this stretch of road, close to 3 million square feet of new industrial development, and approximately $6.2 million in annual 
property tax increase. We expect for the Albertville to Monticello project to produce similar results. 
 
This project will create a westbound 3 lane section expansion from CSAH 37 to MnROAD including reconstructing/widening the CSAH 19 
westbound bridge. This project is one of the last steps in completing the six-lane freeway expansion west of the Twin Cities. The project 
will provide lane continuity between projects currently in construction east of Albertville and west of Monticello scheduled for 
completion in the fall of 2022. The project is ready for design and construction. 
 
We are requesting federal funding for the $10 million project, which the Minnesota Department of Transportation (MnDOT) has 
committed $7 million. If we receive this funding, construction is assumed to start in 2023.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Greg Anzelc 
President, I-94 West Chamber of Commerce 
 

 
 
 



City of Dayton • 12260 South Diamond Lake Road• Dayton, MN 55327 • (763) 427-4589 • 
www.cityofdaytonmn.com 

 
 
 

April 8, 2022 
 

The Honorable David E. Price Chairman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515  

 
The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
Sub-Committee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 
H-307 The Capitol  
Washington, DC 20515  

 
Dear Mr. Price and Mr. Diaz-Balart, 

 
I am writing this letter to express support for considering the I-94 Expansion Project as a Local Transportation Priority, to receive 
federal funding. This project will take place on Interstate 94 (I-94), between Albertville and Monticello, in Wright County, 
Minnesota, and will support the larger goal of decreasing travel time and accidents by providing an additional travel lane on I-94 
from Maple Grove to St. Cloud. 

 
I-94 is a critical corridor that moves traffic across the upper Midwest, and in Minnesota links the Twin Cities Metropolitan area with 
the northern and western parts of the state. The ability of this artery to handle capacity efficiently and safely iskey to Minnesota's 
vitality. The completion of the I-94 Expansion project from Albertville to Monticello is crucial for enhanced economic development, 
increased safety, an improved quality of life, and increased freight mobility. 

 
The lane capacity expansion completion of Phase 1, from Rogers to St. Michael, has resulted in a 55% reduction in travel delay time 
through this stretch of road, close to 3 million square feet of new industrial development, and approximately $6.2 million in annual 
property tax increase. We expect for the Albertville to Monticello project to produce similar results. 

 
This project will create a westbound 3 lane section expansion from CSAH 37 to MnROAD including reconstructing/widening the 
CSAH 19 westbound bridge. This project is one of the last steps in completing the six- lane freeway expansion west of the Twin 
Cities. The project will provide lanecontinuity between projects currently in construction east of Albertville and west of Monticello 
scheduled for completion in the fall of 2022. The project is ready for design and construction. 

 
We are requesting federal funding for the $10 million project, which the Minnesota Department of Transportation (MnDOT) has 
committed $7 million. If we receive this funding, construction isassumed to start in 2023. 

 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Dennis Fisher 
Mayor, City of Dayton 
 

 
 
 


